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Tuesday, 5 January 2021 

 

 

 

Dear parent / carer, 

 

During the next few weeks, unless your child has a key worker place in school, they will have to do all of 

their learning online and to do this, we use an online learning platform called Seesaw, which allows children 

to access work set by their teacher. The web address you will need is 

https://app.seesaw.me/#/student/login and you will need to choose ‘I am a student’ before entering the 

unique text code that has been sent to you in a text message. When your child has logged in, they will need 

to click on the ‘Activities’ button which is on the right-hand side of the screen. 

 

Your child’s teacher has started uploading activities, which can be completed online. Alternatively, your 

child can complete tasks on paper then upload a photo of what they have done. Only the teachers and 

teaching assistants will be able to see any work that has been completed. If you have any difficulties using 

Seesaw, please get in touch and we will do our very best to help you. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

M. Curtis 

 

Matt Curtis 

Deputy Headteacher 
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